
Planning application comment was submitted on thel6 April 2024 05:37 AM 

The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Ken Godbert 

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application 

Comment: Having visited the nationally important Lugg meadows for years l have serious concerns about the 

impact, particularly the scale, the building proposal would have on this habitat and the species that continue to 

grow and live there. l think it is very important to take into account the opinions of wildlife experts and the local 

wildlife trust when making a decision 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Ken 

Last name: Godbert 

Email 

Postcode: HR4 0LH 

Address: 24 Broomy Hill, Hereford, HR4 0LH 

lnfrastructure from section 106 to consider: Protection of the water meadow system 

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uinfo/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details? 

id=240422 

Form reference: FS-Case-606 1 32479 
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